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HAPPY SUMMER HOLIDAY   
 

I hope you all have a great summer 

holiday. Enjoy playing outside; visiting 

the library and taking part in the 

Summer Reading Challenge and all the 

many other things you have planned. I 

hope you all enjoy the next year at 

Marsham Primary School and I wish 

you all the best. I look forward to 

seeing you all next July and throughout 

the year when I visit to see what 

you’re up to. 

 

I’m sure you will all want to wish every 

success to Mrs Rachel Howard who is 

leaving us today - she has worked 

across the schools over the past five 

years.  Also, we are saying goodbye to 

Miss Caston who is leaving us to go on 

to other things.  We will be welcoming 

Mr James Green as a new Teaching 

Assistant in Class 2 together with Mr 

Tim Bannister who is taking over the 

reins from Mrs Board for the next 

school year. We are saying goodbye to 

Mrs Vicky Blackman who will be leaving 

us today to go on maternity leave – 

good luck Mrs Blackman.  Mrs 

Margaret Kerrison will be working in 

Class 1 with Miss Crane. 

Thank you very much for all your hard 

work. 
 

School Dinners   

 

As of September any school dinners 

ordered that week will need to be 

paid for by Friday as we are 

implementing a new dinner monies 

database. 

If you have any issues or queries 

please come to the school office. 

Thank you. 

 
A message from FOMPS  

 

We the friends, FOMPS, would like to 

say a huge thank you to everyone who 

has supported our events throughout 

the past year and we hope you have 

had as much fun as us. We hold the 

events to raise money for the school, 

for trips and equipment to help 

educate the children and have fun 

doing it too. If anyone would like to 

join us, you would be more than 

welcome - join the fun to raise the 

funds.  

Thank you  

The Friends of Marsham Primary 

School 😊 

 
Street Smart Self Defence  

 

Summer Holiday fun days: learn to 

move like your favorite martial arts 

character at The Bircham Centre, 

Market Place, Reepham on August 9th 

10am – 2pm and August 23rd 10am – 



2pm, 1 day £15.00 both days £25.00, 

please see attached flyer. 
Home Start 

We are recruiting 

Parent/Carer volunteers, 

who through their own 

experiences can offer 

support and friendship to families in 

the Broadland area. Volunteers give 2-

3 hours a week to offer emotional and 

practical support to families who have 

at least one child under the age of 5. 

Our training course is being held at the 

Aylsham Children’s Centre and will run 

every Thursday for 8 weeks (term time 

only) from 9.30 - 2.30pm. Travel 

expenses reimbursed.  For more 

information please call Emma on 07342 

886053 or 01603 616400 or email, 

emma@homestartnorwich.org or join us 

for coffee and a chat at the Aylsham 

Children’s Centre between 9.30am and 

11.30am on Thursday 15 September.  

 

 
 

Diary Dates 

 

Wed 20th Break up for Summer 

Holidays 

Sept 5th Back to School 

Class 2 swimming dates list will be 

sent out at the beginning of next 

term 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Stars of the Week 

 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Skye Scott-Reid Scarlett Jarvis 

Erin Reall Charlie Woodley 

Ryan Durrant Olive Clark-Ward 

 
 

 

 

 

Mrs. Karen Hutchison - 

Head Teacher 

 

http://homestartnorwich.org/

